“Schools Committed to Fxcellence”
City Hall — Board of Education
355 Main Street
P.O.Box 26010
West Haven, Connecticut 06516
Telephone: (203) 937-4310 Fax: (203) 937-4315

NEIL C. CAVALLARO
Superintendent of Schools

January 24, 2018

Ms. Debbie Collins, City Clerk
City of West Haven

City Hall

West Haven, CT 06516

Dear Ms. Collins,
A Special Meeting of the Board of Education as a Whole for Finance will be held Monday,

January 29, 2018 in the Board’s Meeting Room on the second floor of City Hall, 355 Main
Street, West Haven, CT. This meeting will begin at 6:00 P.M.

Agenda: Discussion and Possible Action on a Proposed Recommended BOE Budget
Respectfully,

Neil C. Cavallaro
Superintendent of Schools

NCC/mca

ce: Agenda Recipients




